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Partnership agreement with Mars, Incorporated

1. At its 121st session held in September 2017, the Executive Board authorized the
President to negotiate and finalize a memorandum of understanding with Mars,
Incorporated to support IFAD’s private-sector engagement objectives.

2. The memorandum of understanding between IFAD and Mars, Incorporated was
signed on 18 September 2017. A scanned copy of the signed agreement is herewith
attached for information.
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